
The Hamilton County Sheriff's Office will be hosting Radar certification (classroom) at the Hamilton 
County Sheriff's Office, 715 12th Street, Aurora on January 29th 0800-1600. 
 
We will also be hosting Lidar certification (classroom) on January 30 0800-1200. 
 
Topics: 
• Explain why speed enforcement is important; 
• Understand the history & operating principles of police RADAR; 
• Understand differences between RADAR bands/frequencies; 
• Describe proper set-up & testing of a RADAR unit; 
• Describe proper operation of stationary, moving, same direction, & stopwatch modes of RADAR; 
• Describe RADAR effects & how to avoid them; 
• Understand case law, state statute, & agency policy as they pertain to speed measurement devices 
and speed enforcement. 
 
No cost 
 
30 person limit 
 
Instructors:  Jordan Girardi 
                    John Lonnborg 
 
Please contact Sheriff Jeromy McCoy at jmccoy@hamiltoncountysheriff.org to register. 
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